Public Comment - Group 2



#1

From:

Bob Maloy <bob.maloycpa@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 6:01 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

I grew up in the Santa Ynez Valley and have lived in Mission Canyon for the last 20 years and am a resident of Santa Barbara County.

I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

SB is an amazing place to live and it would be great to expand the opportunities for our youth to learn and ride both on roads and off road. This will ease traffic and parking issues and lead to healthier lifestyles. I ride regularly and am working on many projects to expand biking in our community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Robert R Maloy, CPA

Bartlett, Pringle and Wolf, LLP

From:

cade ridenour < caderidenour@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 7:08 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

From: Flemming Bertelsen <FlemmingB@reaganranch.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 7:40 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Flemming Bertelsen

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sarah Abraham <sabraham00@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 9:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers or trails designed specifically for mountain biking. Increasing trail access for cyclists of all experience levels in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Sarah Abraham

Sent from my iPhone

From: Mike Claytor < mikeclaytor@strengthhappens.com>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 11:22 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Mike Claytor

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Tim Dewar <dewar@education.ucsb.edu>

Sent:

Friday, June 7, 2019 12:30 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County's First District, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. While Santa Barbara County has a wealth of open spaces and recreational opportunities, it currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Tim Dewar First District